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McKenzie County Water Resource District Announces Voluntary
Water Restrictions Due to Main Line Repair

McKenzie County, ND—Jeff Shaffer, Director of McKenzie County Water Resource District is asking for
the public’s help in preparation for a new repair that will significantly impact water usage in McKenzie
County.

Recently, WAWS had a break in the 20” water main serving all of McKenzie County and Watford City.
During that repair, widespread outages occurred. Another leak has been discovered on this same line,
and repairs will begin this Thursday morning, July 20™ at 6:00 am.

We are asking all Rural Water customers, as well as Watford City customers to shut off all irrigation
and unnecessary water usage for 24 hours, between 6:00 am Thursday, July 20“‘, and 6:00 am Friday,
July 21%,

Please contact McKenzie County Water Resource District if you have any questions during office hours at
701-842-7437, or email Patrick Perkins, McKenzie County Water Resource Assistant Manager at
pperkins@co.mckenzie.co.nd.us
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